
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Visalia City Council will conduct a public hearing 
per Elections Code Section 21607.1 on Monday, December 6, 2021, at 7:30 p.m., at City 
of Visalia Council Chambers, 707 West Acequia Avenue, Visalia, CA 93291, at which the 
City Council will 1) receive a presentation from National Demographic Corporation on the 
redistricting process and permissible criteria to be considered to redraw City Council 
election district boundaries; and 2) conduct a public hearing to receive public input on 
communities of interest and potential district boundaries.   
 
All interested persons are invited to attend said hearing and express opinions relating to 
this matter. The hearing is open to the public and any person present will have the 
opportunity to be heard. Spanish language interpretation will be provided. In compliance 
with the American Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to participate, call (559) 
713-4512 48-hours in advance of the meeting.  For hearing impaired, call (559) 713-4900 
(TTY) 48-hours in advance of the scheduled meeting time to request signing services. 
 
For further information or questions regarding this public hearing, please contact City of 
Visalia’s Allison Mackey, Communications Manager, at (559) 713-4300 or email 
communityfeedback@visalia.city. Any written materials relating to this Public Hearing 
submitted to the Council after distribution of the agenda are available for public inspection 
in the Office of the City Clerk, 220 N. Santa Fe Street, Visalia CA 93292, during normal 
business hours. 
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